
DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) FOR
SUMMER YOUTH PROGRAM SERVICES FOR CAROLINE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES

QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES #1

Question 1:    	What is the overall amount of funding for this program?

Response:	The Caroline County Department of Social Services will not disclose the budget for the contract that results from this RFP.    
	
Question 2:	What is the amount of funding for subsidized employment?

Response:	See the response to Question 1.

Question 3:	Will this be co-located in an existing office or would space need to be acquired?

Response:	Caroline County Department of Social Services does not have sufficient space to hold the program.  Applicants are responsible for acquiring sufficient space.  See Section 3.2.1 subsection T of the RFGP.
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